

May 27, 2021

Ms. Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Ms. Graham:

Thank you for your generous contribution of \$12,500.00 received on Thursday, April 29, 2021 to the Mother's Day Scholarship Fund in honor of Olga L. Graham.

Since 2005, the Mother's Day Scholarship Fund has provided vital support to some of Hunter's finest students - many of whom are first-generation Americans and often the first in their families to attend college.

As you know, our annual Mother's Day campaign is a cherished tradition at Hunter, and we are so grateful you have chosen to participate this year. Your generosity opens up a world of possibilities for our students. It allows them to work less and go to school more. They take unpaid internships and gain important life experiences.

Time and again, Mother's Day Scholars have gone on to do remarkable things after graduation. They win prestigious fellowships and are accepted into the best graduate programs and law schools. They become doctors, teachers, and nurses - our county's indispensable frontline workers.

We appreciate and applaud your generous support.

With gratitude,

Steven Mark, MSW

Assistant Vice President, Institutional Advancement

According to IRS guidelines, your contribution is fully tax-deductible.

No goods or services were received.

Employer Identification Number: 13-3598671